ltem 5

CABINET RESPONSE TO COMMUNITIES SELECT COMMITTEE
CHANGES TO FIRE ENGINE DEPLOYMENT IN THE BOROUGH OF SPELTHORNE

Communities Select Committee recommends the inclusion of option 5 for the Cabinet report
for 4 February 2014.

Response

| would like to thank the Communities Select Committee for the scrutiny that they applied to
this paper. | also note the key points that were discussed which demonstrates the diligence
that was applied by the Committee in allowing the inclusion of option 5 for the Cabinet
report. | will ensure that this option is now presented to Cabinet on 4t February 2014 for
their decision.

Mrs Helyn Clack

Cabinet Member for Community Services
4 February 2014
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